
 

 

WEST MIDLANDS REGION 

 

QUARTERLY MEETING BEING HELD ON 

 SATURDAY, 15th. FEBRUARY 2020 

at 

St. Giles' Church Hall, Vicarage Lane, Ash Green, Coventry, CV7 9GZ 

At  2.00 p.m. 

Beginning with 

Speaker:   Mike Hinton  

"Growing Vegetables for the Family." 

Followed by the usual business meeting. 

Come and find out what the NSALG are doing this year in 

your Region including Gardeners’ World Live 2020 at the 

NEC, Birmingham 

Light refreshments will be available. 

Requests for help, please: 

 Volunteers needed to staff GWL and Malvern Spring Shows.                                

               Contact:           cartwrightkarin@yahoo.co.uk 

 Helpful Tips: GWL Show Organisers have asked us to collect "Helpful Tips" 

from allotment holders.       Contact:                    johnmcnab2010@gmail.com                                                                                                     

 Trainee Deputy Regional Rep. needed to 'shadow" Tom  in the first instance.                                               


